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Milestones

Over the summer, a number of our dear 
parishioners lost beloved family members. 
When one of us is grieving, we grieve with 
them. Our sympathies and condolences go 
to them and we pray that the Holy Spirit will 
sit with them at this sad time.  

John Young on the death of his daughter, 
Samantha 

June Buckley on the death of her mother 
Zena 

Ann Renshaw on the death of her brother 
Richard 

Charmaine McGowan on the death of her 
mother Doreen 

May their souls and the souls of all the 
faithful departed rest in peace. Amen.

Kinsale Union: Services September to October 2025 

Sunday 14 September	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am

	 	 	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Templetrine 10.00am

	 	 	 	 Shine Service	 	 	 	 	 Kinsale 11.30am


Thursday 18 September	 School Service	 	 	 	 Kinsale 11.00am


Sunday 21 September 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am

	 	 	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Ballymartle 10.00am

	 	 	 	 Harvest Service & baptism	 	 	 Kinsale 11.30am


Sunday 28 September	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am

	 	 	 	 Harvest Service	 	 	 	 Templetrine 10.00am

	 	 	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 11.30am


Sunday 5 October	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am

	 	 	 	 Morning Prayer	 	 	 	 Balymartle 10.00am

	 	 	 	 Morning Prayer	 	 	 	 Kinsale 11.30am


Sunday 12 October	 	 Morning Prayer	 	 	 	 Templetrine 10am

	 	 	 	 Morning Prayer	 	 	 	 Kinsale 11.30am


Sunday 19 October	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am & 11.30am

	 	 	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Ballymartle 10.00am


Sunday 26 October	 	 Holy Communion	 	 	 	 Kinsale 8.30am & 11.30am 
	 	 	 	 Morning Prayer	 	 	 	 Templetrine 10.00am 

Rev Eugene: rectorkinsaleunion@gmail.com  086 3826646 or Facebook Kinsale Union 

On Sunday 31 August, we bid a fond 
farewell to our wonderful organist, 
Amber Kaier. She was presented with a 
bouquet of flowers by himself, the 
Rector, and a gift by our Church 
Wardens, Hal McElroy and Kevin Gould.  

We wish Amber all the best for her future 
and look forward to her coming back to 
see us in Kinsale. Actually, Amber will by 
playing piano for us on Culture Night 
September 19th! 

A visit to St Multose from the Isle of Man.  
Over the summer we were delighted to welcome Peddyr Cubberley who told us that in years past, many 
fishermen from the Isle of Man came to Kinsale to work and indeed, many settled here over time. He showed 
Hal McElroy and myself their graves and we hope, in the years to come to honour their lives and contribution to 
our history.
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